
Your negotiating team was set to 
meet with the employer on March 
27 and 28, but Emcon needed to 
reschedule. Emcon told us back in 
January that there was a chance 
we would have to reschedule 
these meetings.

We now have new meetings 
scheduled for bargaining. We will 
meet on May 1 and 2. 

We are using the extra time 
to prepare more evidence to 
support our wage proposals. We 
are committed to fighting for the 
wages and benefits we deserve.  
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Wear red

Solidarity matters. Wear red 
at work to show your support! 
Take photos of you and your 
coworkers wearing red and send 
them to photos@aupe.org so we 
can share them on AUPE’s social 
media.   

Please contact a member of your 
negotiating team if you have any 
questions or feedback about this 
bargaining update.


